
 

 

 
 

 
 
Tuesday, 3 December 2019 

 

Notice to Shippers 
 

New Zealand – PNG service Bunker Adjustment Factor 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 

Pacific Forum Line wishes to advise that the Bunker Adjustment Factor (BAF) 
applicable on all North bound cargo from New Zealand to Papua New Guinea has 
been revised as follows for January 2020:  
  
Revised BAF levels as follows:  
USD 878.00 per TEU 
USD 1,756.00   per FEU  
USD 43.90 per r/t 
 
Effective vessel / voyages:  
 
SHANSI V.2001N  

 
For further information on this notice, and further details on upcoming IMO2020 regulations, please do not 
hesitate to contact your local Pacific Forum Line representative. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Pacific Forum Line 
www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

